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Olean Cooling Center Available on Friday July 28, 2023 

 
July 26, 2023—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, announced that the John J. Ash 

Community Center will be open on Friday, July 28, 2023 from 12:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m. to provide relief 

from the predicted high temperatures. 

“According to the National Weather Service in Buffalo, it is going to be hot and humid on Friday, with 

temperatures predicted to reach 90 degrees,” said Mayor Aiello. “Opening the air conditioned John J. 

Ash Community Center during the afternoon hours as the heat reaches its height, will provide a respite 

to those in need.  It is a very comfortable facility and I encourage residents to stop by if they need a 

break during this hot summer day.” 
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